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                                   Rotary Club of Quaker Valley Minutes June 4, 2020

Absent:  Charlie,  Matt                                                                                     Plum Street Park
_________________________________________________________________________________________
The meeting was called to order by Dr. Ed Fischl at 6:15 PM

Sid motioned that the minutes from the prior week be accepted as written.  Rich seconded.  All approved.

Per Sid, the current treasury balance is $12,659.00 with no current payables.

Sam spoke regarding the bedding project.  Sam will purchase the sheets via Amazon.com
up to $4000.00 including sales tax.  Sam was provided with the various types and sizes in need.
He will order them this weekend and pay for them out of pocket to be reimbursed by the club.  The sheets will be delivered directly to the Smallman Street headquarters in the Pittsburgh Strip District.  There will be a photo op either at our location or theirs to be determined.

Dr. Fischl has temporarily cancelled the speaker project due to logistics.

Dr. Fischl will set up 2 speakers on his own for the club.  Sid 1st, Rich 2nd, all approved.

We are waiting to hear regarding a $500 match for our Food Bank contribution.

Sam discussed the District Golf Outing to be held at Greensburg CC.  $150 PP including  light lunch.  Sam indicated his own interest in attending and inquired regarding other members interest.

Adding events to the District Newsletter was discussed.

Wayne presented the awesome new club telescopic banner including travel case.  Wayne accepted responsibility to carry the new banner to meetings.

Wayne will retrieve our badges from the Speakeasy location.

If you lose your badge you are responsible for the replacement $$$$$$

Per Wayne, the contributor plaque as  well as the road signs have been ordered.  Approx. cost $1000 total

Harvest Festival discussion was tabled until a future meeting

The President’s Picnic will be Sunday June 28th.  Each member is to e-mail Dr. Fischl regarding your attendance/number and what side dish/salad/dessert, etc. you will be brining to the picnic.

Dr. Fischl adjourned the meeting for dinner at 6:48 PM




Respectfully submitted,

James Eric Mastroianni, Secretary
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